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Fisherman’s Wharf Comprehensive Plan Amendment

The subject property is a 7.18 acre parcel located at 509 Tamiami Trail North, commonly known as
Fisherman’s Wharf. The property is currently designated “Northern Gateway Corridor” and Waterway
on the City’s Future Land Use Map. The proposed small scale Comprehensive Plan Amendment seeks to
re-designate the property to “Commercial” on the City’s Future Land Use Map. The proposed change
would not expand the residential or commercial development capacity of the property.

The proposed change is necessary in order to allow the property owner to move forward with a

proposal for a mixed use-development on the property, including a conditional use request for height in
excess of current limitations.






